CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

November 15, 2016

Joe Cross

Select Engineering Services

1544 N. Woodland Park Blvd., Ste 310
Joe.cross@sesincusa.com

Re: Wienerschnitzel — 2551 Corona Dr NW
Request for Certificate of Occupancy- Transportation Development
Engineer’s dated 5-10-16 (H11D069)
Certification dated 11-03-16

Dear Mr. Cross,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 11-14-16
Transportation Development has no objection to the issuance of a Permanent
Certificate of Occupancy. This letter serves as a “green tag” from Transportation

PO Box 1293 Development for a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy to be issued by the Building
and Safety Division.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (505) 924-3981.
Albuquerque
Sincerely,
AN
New Mexico 87103 Monica Ortiz ' }
Plan Checker, ‘Fi%nsportation & Hydrology
Development Review Services
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